
The Academy is now consulting on the        

proposed admissions policy for 2018/19.   

The consultation will run from the  

 31 October 2016 to 19 December 2016.  

       The Hyde School 

The policy can be viewed on the  

Academy website 

www.thehydeschool.co.uk 

Responses to the consultation can be emailed 

to info@sharonoliverconsultancy.co.uk   

mailto:info@sharonoliverconsultancy.co.uk

